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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7916.1 

Date of response: 11/10/2023 

Request: 

Could you please let me have a copy of your recent report on The Vista Building, 30 Calderwood Street, 
Woolwich, London SE18 6JF/GH 

Response: 

Our Prevention and Protection (Fire Safety) team have confirmed there is an open fire safety audit 
record for The Vista Building, SE18. 

As the audit is still a live investigation, and is not yet complete, no decisions have been made that can be 
shared with you at the present time. The inspecting officer has three months to complete their audit 
findings from the date of inspection. You are welcome to resubmit your request once the fire safety 
audit process has been completed. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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